
“The People of Rush County” 

Family History Collection Event 
Sponsored by the Rush County Historical Society (RCHS) & The Kansas Barbed Wire Museum 

We are hosting scanning events in various locations in the county. Events will be posted in: The Rush County News, 
on our website at www.rushcounty.org/rchs, or on Facebook. For information or appointment, call 785-222-2808.  

A collaborative project between the Rush County Historical Society, Inc. and the Kansas Barbed Wire Collectors Assn., Inc. 

The Rush County Historical Society is seeking  

family histories, personal accounts, and photographs  

of the families who have shaped our county.  

We will scan your photographs or other documents & return them 

to you unharmed.   

Family histories will be placed in the Society Archives and made 

available to Genealogy researchers and family members. 

We are still collecting pictures & service records of veterans or 

active duty personnel with ties to Rush County.  

Preserve your family history for future generations. 

 

Next Scanning Event: 


